
 
GENERAL EDUCATION ADVISORY COUNCIL 

MINUTES 
April 22, 2013 

204 Whitehurst 
 

Present:  Jon Comer, Ted Drab, Amy Martindale, Bob Miller, Bridget Miller, Joe Schatzer, and Pamela Fry. 
 

1. New General Education Designation Requests 
 
AGED 4803 – International Study Tour in Agricultural Education, requests the “I” designation, one-time 
only, effective Summer 2013. 
4/22/13 - Approved “I” designation, one-time only, effective Summer 2013, pending removal of the 
graduate student/credit references in the syllabus. 
4/23/13 – Approved:  Revised syllabus with removal of graduate student/credit references 
received.  
 
PHIL 3920 – Philosophy of Race, requests the “H and D” designations, one-time only, effective Summer 
2013. 
Approved “H and D” designations, one-time only, effective Summer 2013. 
 
UNIV 3110 – International Perspectives in Ethics and Leadership, requests the “I” designation, one-time 
only, effective Summer 2013. 
Approved “I” designation, one-time only, effective Summer 2013. 
 

2. General Education Five Year Review of the “A” Designations 
 
STAT 2013 – Elementary Statistics, requests continuation of the “A” designation, effective Spring 2013. 
Approved continuation of the “A” designation, effective Spring 2013. 
 
STAT 2023 – Elementary Statistics for Business and Economics, requests continuation of the “A” 
designation, effective Spring 2013. 
Approved continuation of the “A” designation, effective Spring 2013. 
 
STAT 2053 – Elementary Statistics for Social Science, requests continuation of the “A” designation, 
effective Spring 2013. 
Approved continuation of the “A” designation, effective Spring 2013. 
 
STAT 4013 – Statistical Methods I, requests continuation of the “A” designation, effective Spring 2013. 
Approved continuation of the “A” designation, effective Spring 2013. 
 
STAT 4053 – Statistical Methods I for the Social Sciences, requests continuation of the “A” designation, 
effective Spring 2013. 
Approved continuation of the “A” designation, effective Spring 2013. 
 

3. Other 
Dr. Comer noted that he had been told by colleagues that the Arts and Science Curriculum Committee is 
no longer approving the same course offered for undergraduate and graduate credit so that the 
undergraduate course could be offered for general education credit.  Dr. Martindale said that is not 
correct.   


